Date: 21 October 2024 at 4:09 PM

From: Colin W Walker colin_walker@xtra.co.nz
Subject: Mapua Indian Eatery - Application for a new ON licence | Tasman District Council
To: MDCA info@ourmapua.org

FYI

https://www.tasman.govt.nz/my-council/about-us/media-centre/alcohol-licensing-public-notices/mapua-indian-eatery-application-
for-a-new-on-licence/
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